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YOUTH CHESS TOURNAMENT SLATED FOR AUDUBON LIBRARY SEPTEMBER 3 

The Archangel 8 Chess Academy in cooperation with the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library 

System invites young chess players entering grades K-12 to participate in the Back to School 

Scholastic K-12 Chess Tournament, to be held this coming Saturday, September 3 at the 

Audubon Library, 350 John James Audubon Parkway, Amherst. Three to five games will be 

played starting at 1:00 p.m. 

Advance registration for players is required – send an e-mail with full player name, grade, 

school, and phone number to no Arcangel8chess@yahoo.com later than midnight on Friday, 

September 2. There is no cost to participate. Chess players must understand “checkmate” in 

order to play. U.S. Chess Federation rules will be enforced. Limited chess sets and boards will 

be provided. 

This event is a special precursor to “National Chess Day” on Sunday, October 9, when the 

Buffalo Chess Day Tournament open to USCF members grades K-12 will be held at the 

downtown Central Library at Lafayette Square. For further information on upcoming youth 

chess activities, contact Arcangel8chess@yahoo.com. 
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